
Water Cuts in the South 
Sector

Due to water network connection work related to the work 
on rue Legault, the surrounding streets will experience 
sporadic water cuts: 

Rue Lamarche (between Sainte-Elizabeth and Saint-Joseph) 
August 5, from 8 am to 12 pm 

Rue Saint-Georges (between Lamarche and Legault) 
August 5, from 1 pm to 5 pm 

Rue Saint-Paul (between Saint-Pierre and Lamarche) 

August 6, from 8 am to 12 pm 

Rue Saint-Jacques (between Lamarche and Legault) 
August 6, from 1 pm to 5 pm 

We are sorry for the inconvenience caused by these unplanned water cuts. Rest assured that 
we are following up with the contractor so that affected residents can be notified as soon as 
possible. 

SEND TO A FRIEND  WEBSITE  

https://app.cyberimpact.com/send-to-a-friend?l=en_ca&ct=__NL_IDENTITY_CT__
https://app.cyberimpact.com/send-to-a-friend?l=en_ca&ct=__NL_IDENTITY_CT__
http://www.sadb.qc.ca/
http://www.sadb.qc.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/VilledeSADB/
https://www.facebook.com/VilledeSADB/
https://app.cyberimpact.com/send-to-a-friend?l=en_ca&ct=__NL_IDENTITY_CT__
http://www.sadb.qc.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/VilledeSADB/
https://twitter.com/VilledeSADB

